
31 December 2013 
 

Demerger Scheme Implemented 
 

 

Orora Limited (Orora) is pleased to announce that the demerger of Orora from Amcor Limited was 

implemented today. 

 

The number of Orora ordinary shares on issue is 1,206,684,923. 

 

Holding statements will be dispatched to Orora shareholders on Thursday, 2 January 2014. 

 

Orora Shares will commence trading on ASX on a normal settlement basis on Friday, 3 January 2014. 

The Orora share register is managed by Link Market Services Limited (Link). Orora shareholders can 

contact Link with any questions regarding their shareholding on 1800 207 622 (within Australia) or +61 

1800 207 622 (outside Australia) between 8:30am and 5:30pm (AEDT) Monday to Friday. 
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